
Dave, 

I'm so glad I attended the recent NCAT workshop on small ruminant parasite control and would 

absolutely recommend it to other livestock producers!  I've wasted many hours over the last 6 years 

researching and consulting vets to diagnose and treat parasites in my sheep, and after all that confusion, 

managing parasites finally feels so simple and obvious. No more throwing money away sending out 

fecals and over-medicating healthy animals, all the while worried about what I'm missing. The workshop 

not only made parasite management interesting and straight-forward, but also answered many of my 

questions about issues specific to my property and flock like trouble-shooting mobile fencing, 

maximizing stockpiled forage, and how to improve my flock's parasite resistance in the long term. I now 

feel confident in making efficient and effective management decisions with my Katahdins, and I'm really 

excited to improve the health of my herd while saving money too.  

 


